
We want all children and young people who have special educational needs and disabilities (SEND)
in Bromley and their families to feel valued, empowered and included in their communities. This
includes working openly and collaboratively with children, young people and their families to
support and guide them through their education and care pathways to achieve strong outcomes
and become independent adults.

Effective engagement with parents, children and young people and all partners is central to the
delivery of better outcomes and remains one of our strategic priorities. We continue to work with
all parent carer networks in the borough and are currently reviewing our parent carer engagement
model to ensure that we are engaging with as many parent carers as possible.

Making a difference…

Bromley Council and NHS South East London Integrated Care
Board (Bromley) are seeking to establish a new parent carer forum
to support and partner with us in our strategic programme.

We would like to invite any parent carers who would be interested
in joining this forum to join us at an information event in partnership
with the National Network of Parent Carer Forums.

…establishing a new parent carer forum

Our approach

Thursday 8th December 2022

Attend our meeting

11am to 1pm with a light lunch provided

The Meeting Room, Community House, South Street, Bromley BR1 1RH

To book your place, simply send an email to tracy.prandota@bromley.gov.uk
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